
Weekly Letter

Friday 19th April 2024
Dear Families,

I hope you are well and enjoyed the Easter break.

It gives me great pleasure to share the success of our merits and golden tickets last term, over 161,000 merits were
recorded for students and over 900 Golden tickets were rewarded. Students are really buying into our new House
system and I look forward to seeing even greater success during term 5!

This weekend some of our students will be putting back on their walking boots to take on their final Ten Tors training
across Dartmoor . We wish them all luck and fingers crossed for the weather.

PE Update:

This week we took 5 teams from Y7-9 to Castle school for a netball friendly fixture. Despite not getting the results we

wanted, the girls played fantastically and should be very proud.

Players of the match were Y7A - Madeline B, Y7B - Aniah WG , Y8A - Phoebe D, Y8B - Rae B and Y9 - Vanessa O. Well

done to all.

Just a reminder about the PE clubs that will be going on this term:

Tuesday

Girls Netball (Y7-10)

Boys Fitness (Y7-10)

Wednesday

Girls Fitness (Y7-10)

Thursday

Rounders club (Y7-10)

Basketball (All Y7-10)

Sri Lanka 2025 :

As you are aware some of our students are fundraising for their 2025 trip to Sri Lanka, we are still collecting clothes in
school up until Friday 26th April. As it stands we dont not have enough for a collection. So any unwanted items of
clothing will be greatly appreciated to help support our fundraising efforts.



Upcoming Events:

Monday 29th April MFL Oral Exams begin

Tuesday 7th May Y10 Royal Navy Career Talk
Y10 World of Work Day

Monday 13th May Year 11 & 13 Exams Start

With very best wishes

Eddie Rakshi
Head Teacher




